
WALPOLE PLANNING BOARD MINUTES OF OCTOBER 20, 2011 
 

A meeting of the Walpole Planning Board was held on Thursday, October 20, 2011 at 
6:30 p.m. in the Board of Selectmen’s office.   The following members were present:  
John Conroy, Chairman; Edward Forsberg, Vice Chairman; John Murtagh, Clerk; 
Richard Mazzocca, Richard Nottebart and Michael Boynton, Town Administrator.   
 
Item 1: Mr. Boynton updated the board on the Foxboro zoning issue changes, the casino, 
wind turbine, office park train line and station.  He discussed the previous Foxboro votes 
relative to these issues and also where the process is heading. 
 
Item 2:  Mr. Boynton discussed his proposal of realigning how services are to be 
delivered in an effort to improve them and to save money.  These changes would not go 
into effect until July 1, 2012.  Mr. Boynton presented his proposal for the first time to the 
Planning Board members. 
 
This portion of the meeting ended at 8:15 p.m. 
 
Item 3:  After that portion of the meeting ended, the Planning Board had a short 
discussion on what all the options were relative to the service delivery of the Planning 
Board and how to proceed.  It was agreed that all members would review all the options 
at their leisure and come back to the next Planning Board meeting with their 
recommendations and put it to a vote. 
 
It was agreed by all members to send a letter to both Planner applicants to advise them 
that the process is ongoing and they will be notified of the results when it happens. 
 
This discussion ended at 8:30 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
     John Conroy, Chairman 
 
Accepted 11/3/11 


